
April 3, 2025 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am honored that I was asked to write a Letter of Recommendation for Madysen Gonzales Haro's college 
Master's application. Madysen and I are co-workers, at North Thurston High Schoo,l as Paraeducators, and I 
have been very impressed with Madysen's work ethic, integrity, and her cooperation with other co-workers 
and teachers. 
 
Madysen works one on one with a student with Cerebral Palsy. and in the classroom, Madysen creativity 
and willing to work outside of her comfort zone to meet the students' academic goals is inspiring and 
remarkable. Being her student is non verbal, she has invented different tools to help him communicate with 
her, his teachers, and other students. This has been critical in her student's success. 
 
Madysen has proven that she has the ability to take advantage of any opportunity that she is given. I believe 
she is very deserving and will make a positive contribution to whatever program for which she is accepted. 
 
 
Michelle R. Hutchens 
7407 Bruno Ln. SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
(253) 951-4692 
 
 


